Over a year has passed since the loss of your loved one. We hope that the monthly letters
you received from us benefitted you as you navigated your grief journey. This will be the
last monthly letter you will receive.

If you feel you need continued assistance with your grief, you’re still welcome to call us. 1
would be happy to talk with you or make a referral to another resource.

We have felt it a privilege to serve you in caring for your loved one and for you. Take care
of yourself, this is what your loved one would want for you.

Sincerely,

Lee Grimes
Bereavement Coordinator



